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December 6, 2024 

 

Incident Report: Stolen Vehicle Pursuit 

On December 5, 2024, at approximately 9:30 PM, the Snohomish County Sheriff's Office initiated a pursuit of a 

stolen vehicle that entered the Tulalip reservation. Tulalip Police Department (TPD) officers did not participate in 

the pursuit. Due to increasing danger, deputies terminated the pursuit. Shortly after, the vehicle was found 

crashed near the 7600 block of Totem Beach Road, with two suspects seen fleeing the scene. Despite a thorough 

search, the suspects were not located.  

There are no perceived threats to the community at this time. Anyone with information regarding the suspects 

is urged to contact Tulalip Dispatch at (360) 716-4608. 

 

For further inquiries, please contact Niki Cleary, Tulalip Media & Marketing at ncleary@tulaliptribes-nsn.gov  
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